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The message of the President is in the eyes of students.
On January 24, the President of our country sent a letter to the Oliy Majlis. This petition outlines priorities
in the socio-political, economic and other areas. Heads and professors of all departments of the faculty of
"Hydromelioration" of the Institute sent the address of the President to the students living in the 4th
dormitory. The essence of the appeal explained to the students. Today, it gives the students a great deal
of opportunities, and important their learning, aspirations and leisure.

Projects such as “Every family is a businessman” and “Youth is our future” implemented. The programs
“Obod village” and “Obod mahalla” met with great pleasure by the people. This year, it has paid special
attention to the construction and improvement work in this area. As a result, 416 villages have gained a
new look.

Last year, it took important steps in other areas of our life, including develop science, education, culture,
arts, and sports. We are proud of the fact that young people of our country have taken high places at the
Asian and Para-Asian Games in Indonesia and the Junior Olympics in Argentina. The appeal also highlighted
the dangers in the world today. When young people gave great opportunities, they told to use these
opportunities, to use libraries, and to engage in regular activities. We need to educate our young people
and realize their aspirations for science. We need to develop a system of preschool education, improve the
material  and  technical  base  of  secondary  and  higher  education  institutions,  and  the  quality  of  scientific
and educational processes. Improving the health of our people, establishing a healthy lifestyle is a vital
issue for us. If we achieve peace and health, we will achieve everything. When the nation is a sea, young
people are its wave. It is not an exaggeration to say that the petition is not a guide to life, not a guide to
development.
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